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An Emphasis on Living!

Activity Highlight

REFER A FRIEND… GET $1500!
Contact us for details.

July | 2018

How the two can go together perfectly.

The Fourth is a time we all get a little nostalgic.
Maybe you or someone close to you served (or is
serving) our country. Or perhaps you simply appreciate
the values our country was founded on. Regardless, it’s
a time to celebrate – and bring people closer together.

Ways to mark the day:

• Invite family and friends to enjoy the Fourth with you.

  Have a picnic!

• Relax inside with friends and enjoy your favorite

  movie classic.

• Pull out your photo albums and share memories

  with friends.

• Play a popular

  board game.

  Or get a game

  of Patriotic

  Bingo going.

• Gather with

  friends for a

  red-white-and- blue craft/food/music day.

• Get a group together and send thank you cards

  to those currently serving.

• Share your own experiences of serving.

While a day of celebration, the Fourth can produce a
few painful memories for some. If it happens, try to
keep the focus positive and help others look to the
future with optimism.
• Think of all the good we’ve achieved as a family,
  community and country.
• Maintain a sense of humor.
• Share encouraging stories with friends and family.

How can we help you to celebrate?We’d love to
plan the day around your unique ideas!

Patriotism and Retirement

Summer is in full swing and we are taking full advantage!
Daily walks, golfing competitions and Happy Hour on the
patio are great ways to take advantage of wonderful
weather. Outings for shopping and lunch at Boondocks
rounded out our outside adventures in June. Not an
outside person? No worries. Live entertainment, crafts,
cooking, trivia contests, games and times with friends are
great ways to spend a summer day.



Save the Date
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Resident Spotlight Employee Spotlight

Birthdays of the Month

Say Hello to Fred, the All
American Assisted Living of
Raynham’s Resident of the
Month!
Fred is a proud Navy veteran
who for 45 years served the
towns of Lakeville and
Middleboro as both the
Assistant and Head
Plumbing Inspector. He also
had his own plumbing
business and has been a well
respected member of the
Lakeville business
community.

When someone retires they may expect to receive a gold
watch. When Fred retired, he was gifted with a signed
toilet seat from his co-workers at the Lakeville Building
Department. It is proudly on display in his room.

Please join us in
congratulating Yolanda
Ortiz, our All American
Employee of the Month!
Yolanda is currently
attending U Mass
Dartmouth and is studying
nursing. Yolanda is a
graduate of
Bristol-Plymouth Voc. Tech
and had worked at All
American since her co-op
days in high school.

She is a med tech for the 3-11 shifts on the Traditional
side, and also works on Rose Lane as an RCA. Yolanda
will go far in her career as she is a strong leader,
compassionate and always willing to help out.

Fred P. Yolanda Ortiz

Keep your eyes open for the Grand Re-opening
celebration of All American Assisted Living at Raynham!
The addition is finished. The dust and noise are done.
The decorating is complete. It is time to open the doors
and have a party. We are still ironing out the little details.
Further information will be made available shortly. We
hope to see you there!

07/01/18.......... Julia W...................................Resident
07/06/18.......... Ann F.....................................Resident
07/07/18..........Doris H.................................Resident
07/09/18.......... London Sylvia......................Employee
07/11/18..........Donald T...............................Resident
07/15/18.......... Jesselyn McDonough........... Employee
07/16/18.......... Belinda Cabral.....................Employee
07/21/18.......... Ann Couto.......................... Employee
07/29/18.......... Lorraine P.............................. Resident

Coming Soon
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• Congress adopted the Declaration of

  Independence while meeting in Philadelphia on

  July 4, 1776. But only John Hancock signed on the

  fourth; the others sign on August 2, 1776.

• Founding fathers John Adams (second U.S.

  president) and Thomas Jefferson (third U.S.

  president) both died on July 4, 1826. James Monroe,

  the fifth U.S. president, also died on July 4 in 1831.

• Consumers spent over $800 million in 2016 on

  fireworks over the Fourth, according to CNBC.

• New York City boasts the largest fireworks display.

  Around 3 million people enjoyed the show in 2017.

• The Fourth also marks Nathan's Hot Dog Eating

  Contest: the winner who eats the most hot dogs

  within 10 minutes wins. The record stands at 73.5.

See more at http://bit.ly/facts7_4_cnn and
http://bit.ly/facts_7_4nydn

July Fourth Fun Facts




